
Welcome to the first P3a newsletter!
We have had a fabulous start to term
1 and we have all settled well in our

new class. We have spent time
getting to know one another,

exploring our new classroom and
getting used to new routines. I

cannot wait for the year ahead, we
are going to have so much fun! 

We will be exploring and
developing our understanding of

place value and recalling the
number sequencing forwards and

backwards from any given
number. We will also be learning

about shape.

PRIMARY 3A

We will be continuing to develop
our reading, writing and talking
and listening skills. We will be

developing our questioning and
comprehension skills through

our class novel. We will also be
learning about different genres.
We will be focusing on personal
writing and how to punctuate

and add connectives to a
sentence. We will be creating our

Y-Chart and learning how to
communicate effectively and in a

respectful manner.

Literacy

We will be developing our
teamwork and

communication skills. As
part of PATHs, we will be
looking at sharing, caring

and friendship.

HWB

French- Basic greetings/phrases
Science- Our senses

Social Studies- The Rainforest
RME- John the Baptist

Expressive Arts- Harvest service
song

Technologies- Basic computer
skills

PE- Football and basketball

Other Curricular Areas
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Our PE days are Monday and Wednesday each week.
Please remember to send your child to school on these
days with their PE kit and no jewellery should be worn.

Can you please ensure that your child has a pair of gym shoes to wear
in school and that all clothing especially cardigans, jumpers and coats
are clearly labelled. If any gym shoes need to be replaced throughout

the year, they will be put in your child’s bag.

Remember to bring a water bottle and a snack everyday.

Homework will be issued on a Monday and should be returned on a
Thursday (please bring reading book every day).

Meet the Teacher - Thursday 18  Septemberth

Parents’ Evening - Wednesday 8  Octoberth

September weekend - Friday 26  to Monday 29  Septemberth th

Please begin to think about whether you would be able to donate
any Halloween costumes/Christmas jumpers to our ECO pop up

shop in term 2.

Coming Up...

PE

Reminders

Thank you for reading our class newsletter and for all of your support at
home. Remember to check X for weekly updates.

Primary 3a, Mrs Docherty, Mrs Carter, Mrs G and Mrs Boyd


